
Burlington Solid Waste Committee 

6/23/2016 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM by chairman Robert Jorgensen. Present were Rob 

Jorgensen, Tom Finan, John Hebert, Tom Werle, and Paul Bystrak 

1. Tom Finan has joined the Committee 

2. The Committee reviewed portions of the Recyclables and MSW Collection Ordinance.  

 

The next meeting will be held in September 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:37 PM (Finan /Hebert) 

 

Submitted by: 

Robert O. Jorgensen 

July 3, 2016 

 


